&3}y MAIDEN ERLEGH

~ Headteacher: Mr P. Gibson
MSc (Educational Leadership), BA (Economics)

B¢ ©

1 July 2020

Dear Parent/Guardian
Planning for A Level Results Day — Thursday 13 August 2020

| am writing to update you on our plans for A Level Results Day on Thursday 13 August 2020. Results
will be available from school between 8.30am and 10am.

In line with current government guidance, social distancing measures mean that results will be given in
two locations across the school. Please see below for where students will need to collect their results.

Surnames A-L Main Hall
Surnames M-Z Lower School Hall

Advice and guidance from staff will be available to students on Thursday 13 August 2020 and Friday
14 August 2020 (am only) in the Sixth Form study area. Adviza, a careers advisory service will also be
present on 13 August.

If a student is unable to collect their results in person they can ask a nominated adult to collect their
results. They will need to have a signed letter from the student giving permission and identification.
Any results not collected, will be posted home after 1.00pm. Student results will also be shared via
InTouch on the same day.

Finally, we hope you are all keeping well. Stay safe.

Yours sincerely

s oheAm LB bt

Miss A Cheshire Miss K Birch Mrs C Hill
Head of Sixth Form Co-Head of Year 13 Co-Head of Year 13




